
Autumn Term Newsletter       

Year 2 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 2 team hope you all have 

had a fantastic holiday with plenty of 

rest! We have some exciting subjects 

ahead for the children this term.  

Good luck Year 2! 

Our children are learning how 

to write a traditional tale. We 

will be writing the Three Little 

Pigs story and then rewriting it 

using our own characters. 

 

English 

In Science this term Year 2 will be 

learning about Biology. We will 

be focusing on living things and 

their habitats. We will be excited 

to learn about where plants and 

animals live and how we know 

they are alive. 
 

Year 2 will take on one of the 

most important aspects of 

mathematics: place value. Our 

approach is fun, engaging and 

will equip the children with the 

best skills for this key subject. 

Our computing curriculum will 

see the children learn to use 

an iPad creatively. We will be 

using shapes to draw faces 

and show movement. 

Science 

Welcome Back! 

Maths 

Computing 

w.b. 16.09 – Y6 residentials 

20.09 – Jeans for Genes Day 

24.09 – Y1 Phonics Stay and Learn begins 

(weekly) 

26.09 – Y1 Phonics Bingo begins (weekly) 

26.09 – Y4 Stay and Learn - Multiplication 

Bingo beings (weekly) 

01.10 – Wole school Stay and Learn – 

Breakfast with a Book  

08.10 – Hello Yellow Day 

10.10 – Parents’ Evening  

Dates to Remember 
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In History, we will be learning 

about the Great Fire of 

London. We will find out how it 

started and London changed 

because of this historical 

event. 

In Music, we will learning about 

Samba. We will be discussing 

how the music makes us feel 

and be able create our Samba 

music using percussion 

instruments.  

Autumn PE takes on some key 

physical skills to set the children 

up for success in the year to 

come. We will be focusing some 

important skills using different 

types of balls and how we can 

use different parts of our body. 

In Geography, we will be 

looking at human and 

physical features in our local 

area.  
 

In PSHE, we will be talking about 

our place in the class, rights and 

responsibilities we have and 

what it feels to be a part of 

something.  

History 

PE 
Music 

PSHE 

Geography 

In R.E, we will be learning 

about Christianity. We will be 

learning what Jesus taught us. 

We will be learning about how 

to be kind.  

RE 


